
To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing this testimony in support of SB 2295. This bill is a step toward empowering 
parents to make the best educational choices for their children. This bill restores parental 
rights, allowing families to have greater control over how their children are educated. Every 
child is unique, and parents are in the best position to determine what approach will serve 
their child's needs and future. By passing SB 2295, North Dakota can ensure that 
education remains flexible, personalized, and ultimately, a decision guided by the parents 
who know their children best. 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Pankratz 

Christ the King Catholic Montessori School Teacher 

 


